
 

May 17, 2021 

 

Bristol Redevelopment and Housing Authority has resumed in-person 
appointments at our Administrative Office located at 809 Edmond Street, Bristol, 
Virginia 24201. While undergoing construction of interview rooms, appointments 
are being held in limited numbers to ensure social distancing recommendations. 

  

 

All aspects of our Vaccination Policy remain in effect, including the 
following: 

 In alignment with CDC guidance, if you are not fully vaccinated, we require that you wear a mask. 
Everyone must submit to a temp scan and a series of questions about your health and any recent travel 

outside the region before entering our Administrative Office Building, Resident Services Building, or 
EnVision Center. 

 

 

For any questions or assistance, please call us at (276) 642-2001 or 
email housingrequest@brha.com. 

 

 

 

Regions Bank no longer accepts rental payments. Please utilize the mail or our drop boxes.  

Checks or Money Orders – we do NOT accept CASH. 
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